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April 17, 2023 
 
Johnson & Associates 
1 E Sheridan Ave, Suite 200 
Oklahoma City, OK 73104 
 
Attn: Ben Haikin 
 
RE:  Revocable Permit –Letter of No Objection for Versaw St, Packingdale Addition, Oklahoma City, 
Oklahoma 
 
Cox Communications has no objection to the City of Oklahoma City granting a revocable permit to construct 
and maintain Oak Grove public way closure that will encroach in the right-of-way or public easement for 
the property located at Versaw St, Packingdale Addition, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.  
 
Prior to beginning any digging and/ or trenching activities, please call OKIE–ONE 1-800-522-6543 for 
exact location of our facilities. Cost to repair ANY Cox Communications facility damage caused during 
construction of this project will be the responsibility of the damaging party. If any future repairs are 
necessary, Cox Communications is not responsible for any damages to any structures placed on or in the 
utility easements. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office at (405) 850-0813 or email 
OKCROW@cox.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tara Cassidy 
Cox Communications 
Right of Way Agent 
405-850-0813 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




